ACS (International)
[ A Methodist institution ]

27 September 2021
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Singapore government announced a strengthening of the Safe Management Measures (SMMs)
during the Stabilisation Phase which is from Monday 27 September to Sunday 24 October. The
measures outlined in the Stabilisation Phase will be reviewed two weeks after implementation.

| have stated below the measures adopted by the school for this phase, which are in addition to
existing Safe Management Measures that are in place.

After School
All students are to leave school property immediately after school has finished.

Support
After school support will only be offered to the following year levels:

e Tuesday - Year 4

e Wednesday - Year 6

e Year 5s - By arrangement for students involved in external assessments.
e There is no formal after school support in this phase for other year levels.

Study Nights
The planned Year 4 and Year 6 Study Nights from Tuesday 28 September to Friday 8 October have
been cancelled. The school will review if they can resume in the weeks after that.

Library
The Library will close at 3:00pm each day.

Holland Village Pass
Year 5s will no longer no allowed to leave campus at lunchtime, they will need to eat on campus.

CCAs

CCAs are to be moved online where possible. Where they are not possible the CCA will be
suspended. Given it is now the end of September, this may mean that some CCAs will finish for the
year. Your child should contact their CCA teacher for details about their CCA.

Excursions
All excursions are suspended. This includes curriculum and House excursions, e.g. House charity
events, as well as excursions planned out-of-school hours, e.g. evenings and weekends.

We would like to thank our school community for their support throughout these difficult times. If
you have any questions about any of these details, please feel free to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Gavin Kinch
Principal



